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All the Students of the department of Political Science are hereby informed that a Field Visit
to Laxminarayanpur Panchayat has been scheduled on 25/11/2024 at 10.AM to analyse the

impact of Subhadra Yojana.

Hence, all the students are advised to come prepared and have an fruitful interaction with the

Sarapanch and also with different beneficiaries.
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